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Minutes 
 

 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
Held at: Council Chamber - Civic Centre Folkestone 
  
Date Tuesday, 6 April 2021 
  
Present Councillors John Collier, Gary Fuller and Philip Martin 
  
Apologies for Absence  
  
Officers Present:  Kate Clark (Case Officer - Committee Services), Tim 

Hixon (Legal Specialist), Sue Lewis (Committee Services 
Officer), Jack Pearce (Legal Trainee) and Briony 
Williamson (Licensing Specialist) 

  
Others Present: Representatives in respect of Report DCL/20/54. 

 
 
 

66. Election of Chairman for the meeting 
 
Proposed by Councillor John Collier 
Seconded by Councillor Gary Fuller and 
 
Resolved: That Councillor Philip Martin be appointed as Chairman for the 
meeting. 
 
(Voting: For 2; Against 0; Abstentions 0) 
 

67. Declarations of interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

68. Exclusion of the Public 
 
Proposed by Councillor John Collier 
Seconded by Councillor Gary Fuller and 
 
Resolved:  
To exclude the public for the following item of business on the 
grounds that it is likely to disclose exempt information, as defined in 
paragraphs 1 and 2 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local 
Government Act 1972 – 
 



Licensing Sub-Committee - 6 April 2021 
 
 

 
 

2 
 

‘Information relating to any individual’; and 
‘Information which is likely to reveal the identity of an individual.’ 
 
(Voting: For 3; Against 0; Abstentions 0) 
 

69. Review of whether any action should be taken on a Street Trader Licence 
and Consent 
 
Report DCL/20/53 considers whether any action should be taken against a 
Street Trader licence and consent following an incident. 
 
Proposed by Councillor Gary Fuller 
Seconded by Councillor Philip Martin and  
 
Resolved: To issue a formal warning to the Street Trader referred to in the 
report. 
 
(Voting: For 3; Against 0; Abstentions 0) 
 

70. Review of whether any action should be taken on a Street Trader Licence. 
 
Report DCL/20/54 considers whether any action should be taken against a 
Street Trader licence following an incident. 
 
Proposed by Councillor Gary Fuller 
Seconded by Councillor Philip Martin and  
 
Resolved: To issue a formal warning to the Street Trader referred to in the 
report. 
 
(Voting: For 3; Against 0; Abstentions 0) 
 


